
Marina Events:  Kite Festival 2019 is on Saturday, July 

13th from 11 AM - 5 PM. 

SPYC will have food, we may have music, and there 

will be fun to be had by all.  If you like the wind (I have 

a feeling some of you might!) , and you enjoy the smiles 

of children, you should come fly with us!  

 

Improvements to the Marina: 

We have had to chase folks off the seawall for years.  

Last month a guy walked out and took a selfie, turning 

his back on his 2 year old while he enjoyed the sun!  So, 

we have added new barricades and signage to improve 

the safety of the Marina for all. 

 

Marina Staff Requests: 

 

 Please do not clean fish on the dock, or dump the car-

casses in our waters.  Recently this has become a ma-

jor thing. People are moving fish guts in our dock 

carts, then not rinsing carts… yikes! So, if we find out 

who is doing it... adios! All dock gates have signs say-

ing not to do this. Thanks.  

 Also, Teresa has asked that I remind those who 

change credit cards to call and let us know of the 

change.  Many have forgotten to do so. 

 

Fair winds!   

Michael Hahn 

Harbormaster 
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WIND, FOG,  AND KITES COMING SOON! 
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2019 Tide Tables are here!  
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 SPYC Potluck every Friday night from 6 PM to 9 PM 

 Monthly Dinner Saturday, July 20th at 6 PM 

 Sunday Brunch, weekly at 9 AM 

Join us! 


